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PTA Uniform Hut
Fhkxxx***E*The PTA Uniform Hut will be open on Mondays 8.45am-9.15am****x*x***

To the parents/carers of Year 6 male students
Please see the attached letter from The Ravens wood School to the parents and carers of Year 6 male students,
in readiness for their transition to senior school in the academic year 2022/23.

The Ravens Wood School Open Day will be held on-site on Saturday 18" September.

Bromley Well Young Carers—Autumn Newsletter

Is your child a young carer?

If your child is a young carer, please see the attached newsletter from Bromley Well Young Carers Service to see how
you could register your child so that they can receive support as a young carer.

BYMT Early Years Music Classes
Please see the information below regarding Early Years Music Classes and the attached flyers.

BYMT is delighted to confirm that we have three new music classes starting for Early Years Children and we would be grateful if you could
share these flyers with your parents.

BYMT YOUNG MUSIC MAKERS is a weekly programme of Kodaly inspired fun practical music making to foster young children’s musical
development for children in rising reception and reception class at school
These sessions will cover a range of activities including singing, movement, rhythm and pulse work with instruments and listening games.

Classes: Thursdays from 4.15 - 5.00 pm at BYMT, Southborough Lane, Bromley, BR2 8AA or Saturdays from 9.00 - 9.40 am at BYMT
Anerley, William Booth Road, SE20 8BW

BYMT MUSIC MAKERS follows on from BYMT’s Young Music Makers programme continuing to offer fun practical ways of music making
for children in School Year 1. In addition to singing, moving to music and playing rhythm games, children will learn to play small percussion
instruments as part of an ensemble

Classes: Saturdays from 09:40 am - 10:20 am at BYMT Anerley, William Booth Road, SE20 8BW
Fees: £60 per term

Please register your interest at
https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/course/176/0/0/139

BYMT PIANO KALEIDOSCORPE If you have a child aged 5-7, Piano Kaleidoscope offers you the opportunity to learn to play the piano
together.

Classes will be delivered online so you can learn from the comfort of your own home — all you need is a piano or keyboard.

This course is aimed a complete beginners who would welcome the chance to meet others and as a group learn:

Basics of piano technique
Music notation and reading
Repertoire and

Listening skills
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The course starts at the beginning of the Autumn term 2021 and will consist of 10 weekly sessions of 45 minutes length on SATURDAYS
at 10am or 2pm for beginners and 11am or 1pm for those continuing from summer term.

Fees: £60 per term
Please register your interest at
https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/course/154/0/0/25
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Successful Mums - PTA Fund Raising
Please see below information from Successful Mums.
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Back to School
Back to Work..

Looking for flexible or part-time work?

Successful Mums Career Academy is running a Back to School, Back to Work Webinar to help you find a job
you love in 2021.

Local business owner and mum, Jane Knight, will be sharing why now is a great time to find flexible work or
change career.

This friendly and informative session will provide you with:

e The 5 top tips for your CV

e Knowing where the part- time and flexible jobs are advertised

e The top 10 employers that want to employ women returners

e The industries that are booming right now and offering flexible work
e Where to start with a new mid-life career

e Personal branding for your career (getting your MOJO back)

Whether you want to find a job you love, work for yourself or just need a shot of inspiration, join Jane, for this
online session Friday 24 September 9:30 to 11:00.

Register your interest to secure your place https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/back-to-school-back-to-work-find-
flexible-and-part-time-work-in-2021-tickets-169242215021

Children welcome to attend the webinar.

We also welcome dads, carers, and people without children.

We will be asking for a voluntary donation for Hayes Primary PTA.
This is a friendly, informal session, so register your place today!

Reporting Illnesses — Details of symptoms must be given

Could we please kindly ask that, when you are reporting an absence for your child due to illness, the full symptoms
of the illness are provided. We are then able to record the illness absence correctly, and are able to identify
common illnesses in a particular class or year group. Please see and follow the COVID-19 Symptoms Protocols
circulated on September 9" should your child display any of the COVID-19 symptoms. We appreciate your
cooperation and support in this matter.

Any absences have to be reported to the school no later than 9am. An absence MUST be reported every day until
your child returns to school, even if this is a continued absence. This ensures we can follow our Safeguarding
procedures.

Dogs not permitted on school site

Please be reminded that dogs are not permitted on the school site. Therefore, please refrain from bringing dogs
onto the school premises, this includes dogs that are carried, or are in carriers. Many thanks for your cooperation in
this matter.
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Nut Free school
Please be reminded that we are a nut-free school and this includes pesto. Please refrain from including nut-based
foods in your child’s packed lunch.

The PTA desperately needs volunteers who can spare an hour a week to help in the uniform hut. If you can help,
please email clewis@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk.

PTA Volunteers Gardening Projects

The PTA are seeking volunteers to help out with the gardening projects on an ad hoc basis. If you would like to help
with the outdoor spaces, please email clewis@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

ParentPay PTA Donations

Our fabulous school PTA welcome donations to fund school supplies for our children, including renovating our
outside areas, and providing much needed cleaning equipment. All donations go directly to helping every single
child at Hayes Primary School. Donations of any amount are greatly appreciated, and throughout the year the PTA
will let you know what your contributions have paid for. PTA Donations are now available on ParentPay with a
minimum donation amount of £2. As always, your continued support is really appreciated.

BYMT Music Lessons

Music Lessons are available to all children in KS2. The BYMT application can be found on our school website. If you
would like your child to have music lessons, please complete the application form and return to school by email to
admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

We will then forward these on to BYMT who will contact you directly.

Breakfast Club and After School Clubs

Please note that the booking for Breakfast Club and After School Club has moved online with Parentpay.

This is to ensure that there are enough staff and spaces available for those children who wish to attend; in addition,
it allows the club to move people up waiting lists when children no longer need the clubs.

Term Term Dates Booking Window Open | Booking Window Closes

Autumn Term 1 Thursday 2 September to NOW 30 August
Friday 15 October

Autumn Term 2 Tuesday 2 November to NOW 15 October
Wednesday 22 December

Spring Term 1 Wednesday 5 January to 2 September 22 December
Friday 11 February

Spring Term 2 Monday 21 February to Friday | 2 September 11 February
1 April

Summer Term 1 Tuesday 19 April to Friday 27 5 January 1 April
May

Summer Term 2 Monday 6 June to Friday 22 5 January 27 May
July

Clubs

Please note that our lunchtime Spanish Club, run by Rocio Blanco, does have some spaces left. Years 2 and 4 runs
on Tuesday lunchtimes and Years 3 and 5 runs on Thursday lunchtimes.

Please contact Rocio directly for more information: www.thespanishowls.club
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Hayes Korfball
Please see the attached letters regarding the Korfball breakfast club at Hayes Primary School. The letters contain

information relating to how to book and pay.



